RUTLAND TOWN SELECT BOARD

TECHNOLOGY COMMITTEE MEETING

3/27/2018

The Technology Committee of the Rutland Town Select Board met at 11AM in Tuesday, March 27th at the Rutland Town Offices. Present were Board Chair Josh Terenzini, Town Administrative Assistant Bill Sweet, Michael Ahearn from Image Setters and Christy Griffith from Image Setters.

Michael and Christy were present to discuss their proposal to assist the town with updating / upgrading the town web site as well as take over hosting our email service. There was discussion around the scope of the work and timeline to complete it in various stages. Michael will prepare a contract to be presented to the board at the 4/3/18 meeting.

There being no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned at 1130AM.

Respectfully submitted: Bill Sweet